From: Clive Shattock 
Sent: 15 April 2014 15:17
To: Planning
Cc: SUE SHATTOCK
Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION 14/00412/F BANNER HOMES DEDDINGTON.

Dear Sir or Madam,

We seriously object to this application.

Already passed for Deddington against all local objections is planning for 85 houses that will cause serious problems for this village that currently functions well and services a number of neighbouring villages. Any further development here with more than modest in-filling will further overcrowd the school and health centre, cause congestion and put unnecessary strain on other public facilities.

Deddington's housing quota to 2031 is more than satisfied by the Pegasus / Prudential development of 85 houses (including 29 affordable homes).

For traffic, the approach to Deddington on the B4031 from Clifton is already hazardous with vehicles travelling too fast at the proposed entry point for this development.

This proposal if accepted would set a dangerous precedent building on green open space within a conservation area.

This development if allowed would have a detrimental effect on the historic Deddington Castle grounds.

The provision within this application of 40 parking spaces is unnecessary, in 21 years living here we have never seen more than 3 vehicles at any time needing parking for recreational facilities at the castle grounds.

Regards, 

Clive and Sue Shattock 
Mullions, Castle Street OX15 0TE
